
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday  16th June 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

Reception and Year One had a wonderful sunny trip 

to Trentham Gardens on Wednesday. They built 

dens, searched for frog hoppers and went on a 

bare foot walk. See the website for all the photos. 

Forty children from KS2 went to HCCS on Monday 

afternoon for the 

Partnership  

Primary Athletics 

Championships. 

They took part in 

both track and 

field events and 

out of the seven 

cluster primary 

schools we came 

third! A fantastic 

result, well done 

to everyone who 

took part. 

 

We had the Cheshire East Moderators in school 

this week to look at all the work from the Year 2 

class. They were very impressed with the level and 

quality of the work in school and praised teachers 

and children for their high standards.  

 

Congratulations to four of our 

Year 3 class who raised £40 from 

cake sale to raise much needed 

fund for the Brereton Preschool 

new building campaign, Chloe  

Nicklin, Charlotte Thornhill, India-Rose Bibbey and 

Mia Beevers presented Mrs Edwards with the  

money they had raised. 

 

Garden Party 

Congratulations to Roye Pattinson (Year 4) 

who is the winner of the ‘Design the Pro-

gramme’  

competition. His winning entry will take 

pride of place on the front page of this 

year’s Garden Party programme. The  

competitions you may like to  

enter  this year are: 

- Cook a Cookie Competition 

- Portrait of Robin (using any materials you like) 

So get creative! Entries to be in school on Friday 

30th June. 

We would be very grateful of donations of raffle 

prizes and we will be having a Non uniform day on 

Friday 23rd June when we ask you to bring a  

bottle for the bottle tombola. 

Key Dates 

Friday 23rd June - Reception Class Assembly 

Friday 30th June - Leavers Prom and School Disco 

Friday 30th June - Sports Day & 

Race for Life 

Saturday 1st July - Garden Party 

Brereton Bears is always there if 

you need before and after school 

care. Just call in to the school 

office for more details.  

 

 

 
 

. 

This week we have chosen to celebrate our Year 

One class who have worked so hard and with the 

help and support of Miss Wellings and her team, 

have completed their phonics screening. 

 

Well done to everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


